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     In July the Detachment held its monthly meeting on 7-18-22 with (14) members present. On 7-
13-22 Marine Zilka attended the 3 Rivers Marines Det. monthly meeting with District 10 Vice 
Commandant Burch. The Det. held a 50/50 raffle at the Alle-Kiski Valley Historical Society 
Fleatique at Tour-ed Mine located in Tarentum with (7) members and (1) spouse in attendance. On 
7-23-22 (5) members of the Detachment participated in a color guard at VFW Post 894 in Natrona 
Heights for the Mental Health motorcycle run. On 7-27-22 (8) members of the Detachment 
participated in a Memorial service at Duster’s Funeral Home in Tarentum. The service was for 
Marine William B. Sims, a Korean War Veteran. 
 
     During the month of August the Detachment held its monthly meeting on 8-15-22 with (11) 
members present. A work detail was held at the Hall, to work on the roof, (6) members and (2) 
volunteers spent 4 hours patching and placing a water sealant on various areas of the roof. They 
concentrated on areas were water has seeped through, attempting to correct the problem. 
 
     During the month of September, the Detachment, on 9-4-22 (6) members presented the colors at 
the Heinz Hall in Pittsburgh in support of the Veterans place fund raising event. On 9-10-22 (3) 
members of the Detachment held a flag folding ceremony at the Alliance church in Murrysville, Pa. 
and presented the flag to the father of a deceased Marine Cpl. who had committed suicide in 
Jacksonville, NC. On 9-16-22 (3) members of the Detachment set up a tent and attended a stand-
down at the Southwest Veterans Center at Highland drive in Pittsburgh. During the 4-6 hour event 
they made contact with numerous other Veterans organizations and established a working 
relationship with the Veterans Advocate at the Veterans center, planning future events with Marine 
Veterans housed at that facility. 9-18-22 (4) members of the Detachment held a 50/50 fund raising 
event at the Alle-Kiski Historical Society Fleatique at Tour-ed mine in Tarentum, Pa. On 9-19-22 the 
Detachment held its monthly meeting with (38) in attendance, additionally at the meeting was 
Megan Winters Chief of Staff to State Senator Lindsey Williams. Miss Winters was in attendance to 
present a State Proclamation honoring the Allegheny Valley Det. #827 Inc. for its 30 years of service 
to the surrounding communities (on 9-21-22 the Det. turned 30). 


